
CHRISTMAS	DINNER	DAY	
	
Dear	Parents	
	
Christmas	Dinner	will	be	on	Thursday	10th	December	
	
If	you	would	like	your	child	to	take	part	in	Christmas	Dinner	the	amount	
for	juniors	who	do	not	already	have	a	school	lunch	is	£2.25.		Infants	are	
free	under	Universal	Free	School	Meals	but	we	need	the	form	
completing	for	ordering	purposes.		Unfortunately	there	is	no	alternative	
to	a	traditional	dinners	consisting	of	Turkey,	Stuffing	Ball,	Sausage,	Roast	
Potato	and	Carrots.	
	
Please	complete	and	return	the	slip	Monday	30th	November	for	kitchen	
ordering	either	via	email	admin.stjohnbosco@schools.sefton.gov.uk	or	
send	back	a	printed	copy.		I	will	open	a	Parentmail	payment	account	for	
your	child	on	Friday	4th	December	for	payment.	
	
Yours	sincerely	
	
	
Mrs	L	Greenwood	
Secretary	
	

	
Thursday	10th	December	2020	–	Christmas	Dinner	

	
Childs	Name	……………………………………….	Class	………………….		
	
	
My	child	normally	has	hot	dinners	and	would	like	a	Christmas	Dinner	
	
My	child	normally	has	packed	lunches	and	would	like	a	Christmas	Dinner,	I	
Will	pay	£2.25	on	Parentmail	pay	on	Friday	4th	December	
	 	 	 	 	 	
My	child	normally	has	a	school	meal	but	does	not	want	to	take	part		
And	will	bring	a	packed	lunch	
	
My	child	normally	has	packed	lunches	but	does	not	want	to	take	part		
In	Christmas	Dinner 
 


